


You are cordially invited to join us at 

Fall Convocation 2010 

Friday, October 29, 2010 

Waterloo Memorial Recreation Complex 

101 Father David Bauer Drive, Waterloo, ON N2J 4A8 

For detailed information on all ceremonies, visit: 

WWW.WLU.CA/CONVOCATION 

Wilfrid laurier University Motto 



Chancellor's Luncheon 

Fall Convocation 2010 

WILFRID LAURIER UNIVERSITY 

requests the honour of your presence 

to formally recognize 

Honorary Degree Recipient 
Mr. Lawrence Hill 

and the first recipient of 

The Order of Wilfrid Laurier University 
Mr. Gerry McGrath 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 29, 2010 

12 p.m. 

Senate & Board Chamber at Wilfrid laurier University 
(map on back panel) 

RSVP to Sondra Schwartz 

at sschwartz@wlu .ca 

or (519) 884 -0710 ext. 3800 

by Wednesday, October 20, 2010 

Please advise of any dietary restrictions . 
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